
CONGREGATION BROTHERS OF ISRAEL,  
NEWTOWN, PA 
RALPH G. FLOYD

FAMILY
Spouse: Leslie
Children: Eric and Aaron

OCCUPATION
•	  Currently works for the US Navy as a civilian Logistics Specialist
•	  Enlisted in the Army National Guard September 1977-2007 after  
	  (30 years of service, retired) 

OTHER COMMUNITY/JEWISH ORGANIZATION ACTIVITIES
•	  Served as an Assistant Scoutmaster of Boy Scout Troop 33 in West Trenton
•	  Full-time supply sergeant with the National Guard
•	  Volunteer fireman and rode the ambulance for Pennington Road Fire  
	  Company

MEN’S CLUB OFFICES HELD
•	  Men’s Club President

FAVORITE MEN’S CLUB PROGRAMS
•	  Re-established Dining Outs and monthly meetings
•	  Super Bowl Party 
•	  President of Lawrence Babe Ruth and A Babe Ruth Assistant District  
	  Commissioner

WHAT MEN’S CLUB MEANS TO ME
He wants to thank Lenny Rosenfeld for taking the reins and keeping the Men’s 
Club vibrant during challenging times.

REASON FOR THIS AWARD
Ralph receives the 2021 Man of the Year Award because he exemplifies  
the bonds of brotherhood and friendship both within our synagogue and the  
community at large.

MAR-FJMC MAN OF THE YEAR RECIPIENTS AWARD 2021 


